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2nd October 2020 
 
 
Dear Parents/ Carers, 

I am writing to you to let you know that we will be trialling restarting after school care for the two weeks 

before half term (week commencing 12th October until 4pm). Unfortunately due to the COVID restrictions 

we are not able to run after school clubs like we have done previously, but given parental feedback we 

agree that some after school care is needed. The After School Club will operate in a very similar fashion 

to our Breakfast Club – children will sit in their year group bubbles and will have access to fun activities. 

A snack and a drink will be provided and the cost is £2.50 per session.  

 

At the end of the session, parents will enter via the Reception gate and pick children up at the hall doors 

at 4pm.  

 

If you would like to sign your child up to the After School Club for the two weeks before half term (week 

commencing 12th October) until 4pm then please contact the school office. 

 

Kind regards 

 

 

Mr Whelerton                                                                   


